
Greetings, from Barrie, Ontario.  

 

Please accept this letter as recognition of, Falun Dafa Day to help affirm 

“Canada's commitment to human rights, freedom of conscience, 

and to the values of Truthfulness, Compassion and Tolerance and 

its benefits to Canadians”.  
 

Sending warmest regards.  

 

Natalie Harris 

City of Barrie  

Ward 6 Councillor  

 


